
 
Flamborough CE Primary School 

        Growing with God and Striving for excellence 

    

 
Celebration Assembly     

  
 

Puffins – Forest & Niamh 

Gulls – Gracie & Jackson 

Kittiwakes – Lily, Vinny, Millie, Claudia, 

Iris, Violet 

Gannets – Hattie & Rae-Grace 

 

 

Cross Country 
Well done to the KS2 children that took part in a cross 
country event this week. Kacey and August have both 
qualified for the East Riding finals next month by 
finishing in the top 6 for their age. Thank you to the 
parents that attended for their support. 

 

 

Swimming Awards 
Well done to those children from KS2 who 
gained their swimming awards from last term. 
Swimming and water safety is a statutory part 
of the National Curriculum. Children are 
taught to swim competently, confidently and 
proficiently over a distance of at least 25 
metres. Use a range of strokes effectively; for 
example, front crawl, backstroke and 
breaststroke; and perform safe self-rescue in 
different water-based situations. 

           Friday 29th September 2023 



Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
Thank you once again for supporting our charity event for 
Macmillan. Thank you to those who baked and donated and 
thankyou to those who attended the event. 
Thank you to staff and volunteers from the Friends of 
Flamborough School, who helped to organise the event and 
serve refreshments. 
We raised a wonderful £215.00 for the charity. 
 

  

Lighthouse Club 
Lighthouse Club is filling up. If you would like your children to attend, you 
must first speak to Mrs Long in the office to book places. 
 

 
Friends of Flamborough School  
The Friends of Flamborough School do a wonderful job of raising money that benefits the 
children of our school. Throughout the year, the money raised goes towards year 6 leavers 
hoodies, transport for trips to Eden camp, Bempton nature reserve and other curriculum visits. It is 
used to support with resources in the classroom and for special events, such as Christingle. 
Our volunteers help out at events throughout the year including charity events, serving 
refreshments at school plays and sports day etc, along with organising our Christmas Fayres and 
Easter bingo. Without volunteers, lots of these events would not be able to go ahead. 
 
Please consider becoming part of our ‘Friends of Flamborough 
School’ committee. The chair of our committee, Sharon Day, along 
with some other dedicated members, do a wonderful job of 
coordinating events but with very few volunteers, it is becoming 
more difficult. As a volunteer, you will not need to attend every 
event but the more volunteers we have, the more that helping at 
events can be shared out. We are happy to have parents, 
grandparents, aunts and uncles join if they are able to spare just a 
few hours over a whole term.  
Please contact the school office if you are able to volunteer some time to raise money for the 
children of Flamborough School and we will add you to our list. Thank you.... 
 

Reminders 
 Can you please return data sheets and consent forms as soon as possible. 

 For the flu vaccine you will need to go online and register your child even if you do not want 
them to have the vaccine. The link is on ClassDojo. 

 
Have a nice weekend! 


